
 

 
March 17, 2020  
 
Dear Librarians, Authors, Illustrators and Agents, 
 
There are times in life when differences should be put aside.  
 
Effective on Friday (or whenever thereafter our wholesalers can effect the change), Macmillan 
will return to the library ebook pricing model that was in effect on October 31st, 2019. In 
addition, we will be lowering some ebook prices on a short term basis to help expand libraries 
collections in these difficult times. 
 
Stay safe. 
 
John 
 

 


